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Itôs February 

When our hearts first belong to our SPECIAL Valentines  

and then to our Corvettes! 
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2011 Board of Directors and Staff 
 

            

President Steve Pelchat             704-552-5325 lspelchat@yahoo.com 

Vice President Matthew Deiger    704-335-4181 matthewdeiger@gmail.com 

Treasurer  Florence Prather        704-847-9964 lkfsprather@windstream.net 

Secretary Linda Lewis 803-324-5647 lhlewis@comporium.net 

Director of Social Activities Susan Kurt   704-588-3561 skurt7167@mindspring.com 

Director of Automotive Events Nelson Sprague 704-847-8374 barnel@carolina.rr.com 

Director of Membership Eddie Burt 704-846-7130 eddieburt@carolina.rr.com 

Newsletter Editors Chris Wood & Peggy Marlowe 704-393-0600 2RedVettes@carolina.rr.com 

Directory and Database Manager Paul Pelkey             704-661-0990 ppelkey@carolina.rr.com 

Webmasters  Bob & Marilyn Becker 704-787-9947  VettaRosa@carolina.rr.com 

National Corvette Museum 
Ambassador 

 Paul Mariano 704-992-2726 vettltd@aol.com  

Club Photographer Bob Denney 704-662-7958 rddenney@windstream.net 
 

  
Queen City Corvette Club (QCCC) newsletter is published monthly by volunteers and members of QCCC.  Subscription rates are free for 
members.  Guests can receive up to three months of newsletter issues, and then are removed from mailing list if they havenôt participated in 
any QCCC events. Cost for postage and production is paid for through membership dues.  Membership list and financial data are not 
published for guest copies.  For change of address and all other QCCC inquiries, write to: Queen City Corvette Club, PO Box 77153 
Charlotte, NC 28271-7002. QCCC is a non-profit club (501-C7).  Dues and donations are not tax deductible.  In addition to various social 
activities for members, QCCC raises money for and participates with various local charities.  We strive to promote exciting, safe and fun 
ways to enjoy our Corvettes.  We hold business meetings on the second Saturday of each month.  Our monthly business meeting usually 
incorporates social time.  Our socials are always fun and are focused around fellowship, food & drink.  Weôve had swimming parties, bar-b-
ques, cookouts, day cruises and weekend trips.  We participate in / conduct mountain tours, holiday parades and several homecoming 
parades at local area high schools.  We also support and participate in local auto shows and hold charity Corvette shows each year.  After 
an initiation fee of $7.00, club dues are only $8.00 a month, per family, and are to be paid quarterly or annually.  These dues go to cover the 
costs of running the club, mailing newsletters, and subsidizing the costs of our meetings.  Club officers and supporting staff serve as 
volunteers. 
 
To become a member of the QUEEN CITY CORVETTE CLUB, you must own a Corvette and attend at least three (3) monthly business 
meetings and two (2) events within a six-month time period.  Express your wishes for membership during a monthly business meeting, be 
voted in and begin paying dues.  
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On The Cover: 
 

QCCC Member & Club 

Photographer Bob Denney 

purchased his ó57 Roadster new 

in 1957 & racked up 120K miles 

in 2 years of automotive bliss!  

Unfortunately for Bob, he had to 

sell his beauty because he 

couldnôt get his new babyôs car 

seat to fit between the seats.  

Thanks, Bob, for sharing a special 

memory with us! 
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TTThhheee   PPPrrreeesssiiidddeeennnttt¢¢¢sss   VVVaaauuulllttt      

 

nother banquet is over, this year without the snow and 
ice.  I hope everyone that attended had a good time; I 

heard a lot of positive comments.  The food was great, the 
red carpet was festive, and boy were we a good looking 
group!  Before & after the banquet it was easy to find the 
hospitality room, we certainly do enjoy talking and 
laughing.  Several board members and members were there 
early, getting the banquet room ready for everyone else. Thanks for the extra effort.  
 

Between the Silent Auction and the 50/50 raffle we raised over $660 for our charity fund.  Thank you to everyone 
that donated items, and congratulations to Brenda Loftin for winning the 50/50.  At our December meeting, the 
members voted on Rookie of the Year, and Member of the Year.  The winners were revealed at the banquet.  The 
Female Rookie of the Year was Jo Graham, and the Male Rookie of the Year was Al Kessel. Member of the Year 
was Boyd Kurt.  The Jerry Scienski Award was presented to Susan Kurt. I presented Boyd with a Past President 
ƃſŴƄƈŸ ŹƂƅ ŻżƆ ƌŸŴƅƆ ƂŹ ƆŸƅƉżŶŸ ƂƁ ƇŻŸ ŵƂŴƅŷ.  ŭŻŸ ƂŹŹżŶżŴſ ŪŜŜŜ ũƅŸƆżŷŸƁƇżŴſ ŠŴƉŸſ ƊŴƆ ƃŴƆƆŸŷ ƂƁ ƇƂ ƀŸ.  ŢƇLƆ ƃƅŸƇƇƌ 
big, I hope I can handle the job to your satisfaction.  The final official act was presentation of the King & Queen 
crowns to Chris & Peggy Wood, who then started our fun portion of the evening with the first dance. It was 
announced that a new requirement was the wearing of the crown at all future events.  I can see Peggy in the bling, 
but not sure about Chris. 
 

ŰŸLƅŸ ƊƂƅžżƁź ƂƁ ƀŴƁƌ żŷŸŴƆ ŹƂƅ ŷŴƌƇƅżƃƆ, ƊŸŸžŸƁŷ ƇƅżƃƆ, ŴƁŷ Ɔƃƈƅ ƂŹ ƇŻŸ ƀƂƀŸƁƇ źŴƇŻŸƅżƁźƆ, ƆƂ ƊŴƇŶŻ ƌƂƈƅ 
emails. If you have an idea for an event or trip, let me knƂƊ.  ŢŹ ƌƂƈ ŴƅŸƁLƇ ŴŵſŸ ƇƂ ŶƂƂƅŷżƁŴƇŸ żƇ, ƊŸLſſ ŹżƁŷ ƆƂƀŸƂƁŸ 
to put it together. 
 

Ţ žƁƂƊ ƌƂƈLƉŸ Ŵſſ ŵŸŸƁ ŻƂſŷżƁź ƌƂƈƅ ŵƅŸŴƇŻ, ƊŴżƇżƁź ŹƂƅ ƇŻŸ ŶƂƁƇżƁƈŴƇżƂƁ ƂŹ ſŴƆƇ ƀƂƁƇŻLƆ ƆƇƂƅƌ ŴŵƂƈƇ ƇƅŴŶžżƁź ŷƂƊƁ 
ƇŻŸ ƃŸƅƆƂƁ Ţ ŵƂƈźŻƇ ƀƌ ŶŴƅ ŹƅƂƀ 40 ƌŸŴƅƆ ŴźƂ.  šŸƅŸLƆ ƇŻŸ Ɓext chapter, starting with a little recap: 
 

We found the ad in the microfiche at the Detroit Library, the next step was to track down the address, and we had 
to go to another library for that.  The Henry Ford Centennial Library in Dearborn was only open until 5:00, and we 
only had that one day to be able to research it on this trip to Michigan.  We were excited and on a roll!  We took 
Michigan Avenue from downtown Detroit, all the way to Dearborn and found the library.  Another helpful 
librarian took us to ƇŻŸ śƅŸƆƆŸƅLƆ ŜƅżƆƆ ŜƅƂƆƆ, ŴƁŷ ƊŸ ſƈŶžŸŷ ƂƈƇ ŴźŴżƁ.  ŭŻŸ 1970 ƉŸƅƆżƂƁ ƊŴƆ ƇŻŸƅŸ.  ŰŸ ƊŸƅŸ 
joking that we hoped the previous owner would have a distinctive name, not Robert Smith, so that we might even 
be able to track down the man.  I opened the 1970 directory, found the exchange, followed the column of 
numbers, and there it was P ƁŴƀŸ & ŴŷŷƅŸƆƆ!  ŰŸ ſƂƂžŸŷ żƁ ƇŻŸ L75 ŴƁŷ K80 ƉƂſƈƀŸƆ ŴƁŷ ŻŸ ƊŴƆ ƆƇżſſ ſżƆƇŸŷ.  şżƁŴſſƌ 
we took a chance and looked in the newest volume they had, 2007, not really thinking we could be lucky enough 
to find him at the same location.  Sure enough, there he was!  After getting the current area code, I called and was 
ŴŵſŸ ƇƂ ƇŴſž ƇƂ ƇŻŸ źƈƌ Ţ ŵƂƈźŻƇ ƀƌ ŶŴƅ ŹƅƂƀ, 40 ƌŸŴƅƆ ŴźƂ. šżƆ ƁŴƀŸ ƊŴƆƁLƇ ūƂŵŸƅƇ ŬƀżƇŻ, ŵƈƇ żƇ ƊŴƆƁLƇ ƉŸƅƌ 
unusual.  Thomas Day was 73 years old and had lived in the same house for 45 years.  Thank goodness, or I might 
not have been able to track him down.  I found out I was only the third owner, which surprised me.  Thomas 
ƅŸƀŸƀŵŸƅŸŷ ŻŸ ŵƂƈźŻƇ ƇŻŸ KůŸƇƇŸ ŹƅƂƀ Ŵ źƈƌ ƇŻŴƇ ƂƊƁŸŷ Ŵ źŴƆ ƆƇŴƇżƂƁ. šŸ ŷżŷƁLƇ ƅŸƀŸƀŵŸƅ ŻżƆ ƁŴƀŸ, ŵƈƇ 
thought that he now has a trucking company in the area. We chatted for awhile about cars; Thomas currently has 
Ŵ 1981 ŜƂƅƉŸƇƇŸ żƁ ƇŻŸ źŴƅŴźŸ.  Ţ ƆŻƂƈſŷ ŻŴƉŸ ŴƆžŸŷ Żżƀ żŹ ŻŸLŷ ƇŴžŸ $500 ŹƂƅ ƇŻŴƇ ƂƁŸ. 

   

ŭŻŸ ƆƇƂƅƌ ƆƇżſſ żƆƁLƇ ƂƉŸƅ, ƁƂƊ ƇŻŴƇ ƊŸ ŻŴƉŸ Ŵ ſŸŴŷ ƅŸźŴƅŷżƁź ƇŻŸ ŹżƅƆƇ ƂƊƁŸƅ, ƊŸ ƃſŴƁ ƇƂ Ƈƅƌ ƇƂ ŹżƁŷ Żżƀ.  ŧŸƋƇ ƌŸŴƅ 
ƊŸLƅŸ ƇŴžżƁź ƇŻŸ ŶŴƅ ƇƂ ƇŻŸ 50ƇŻ ŴƁƁżƉŸƅƆŴƅƌ ƀŸŸƇ ƂŹ ƇŻŸ ůŜŜŚ ŴƁŷ 100 ƌŸŴƅ ŴƁƁżƉŸƅƆŴƅƌ ŶŸſŸŵƅŴƇżƂƁ ƂŹ ŜŻŸƉƅƂſŸƇ 
in Flint, Michigan. I asked Thomas if I could come by his house to show him the car and get a picture of him in it, 
ŴƁŷ ŻŸ ŴźƅŸŸŷ. ŢLƀ ŶƅƂƆƆżƁź ƀƌ ŹżƁźŸƅƆ ƇŻŴƇ ŢLſſ ŵŸ ŴŵſŸ ƇƂ ŹżƁŷ ƇŻŸ ŹżƅƆƇ ƂƊƁŸƅ, ƀŴƌŵŸ źŸƇ Ŵ ƃżŶƇƈƅŸ ƂŹ Ŵſſ ƇŻƅŸŸ ƂŹ 
us with the car. 
 

ťŸƇLƆ ŷƅżƉŸ KŸƀ ŴƁŷ ŸƁŽƂƌ ƇŻŸƀ! 

Steve Pelchat 
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TT hhee  NN ii gghhtt   TT hhee  

SSttaarr ss  CCaammee  OOuutt   

  
The over one-hundred Queen City Corvette Club Members attending the Annual Awards Banquet on 
January 22nd enjoyed a fun-filled evening of great friends, food, music, and décor.  Much work went into the 
planning and production of this gala event.  Thanks to Adina, Mark and everyone who helped make the 
evening so special!  Unfortunately, space limitations prohibit showing all the fun captured by òFlashó 
Denneyõs cameras (he had help!)  View the evening through Bobõs lenses at our QCCC Web site!  If you 
couldnõt make it, we missed you! 
 

 

http://qcccphoto.smugmug.com/
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Small photos cannot capture the huge smiles of everyone enjoying the Banquet! 

Put it on your calendar for January 2011! 

 
 


